
Community News Blog
Community Calendar
Department Pages with Contact Information
Downloadable Permits and Forms
Business Resources
Mayor's Facebook Feed Integration on Homepage

(LATHAM, New York) - Capital District Digital is pleased to announce that they recently launched a new
website for the City of Watervliet. 

The City of Watervliet's website, https://watervliet.com/, was designed by the Capital District Digital team
and was officially launched for the city on September 29, 2021. 

Website design and hosting is one of the many digital marketing services offered by Capital District
Digital. The company has designed and launched over 100 client websites in the Capital Region including
non-profits, small businesses, and municipalities. 

The City of Watervliet's website provides city residents with a welcoming and organized digital space to
access information, news, events, and important contact information.

The website features a user-friendly and easy to navigate layout including:

David Wheatley, City Clerk for Watervliet, expresses his gratitude of working with the Capital District
Digital Team in an email previous to launch: "Thanks again for your insight and all the work you are doing
to make our new site come to life."

If you are a company or organization looking for a new website design or other digital marketing services,
please feel free to contact the Capital District Digital team at 1-833-932-7361 or visit their website at
www.capitalwebseo.com.
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